




Next week, some of you will be coming back to school. We have missed you all so 

much and we are very much looking forward to seeing you all again and hearing 

about all of the learning and challenges that you have been completing at home.  

 

 

 

 

 
When you return to school things will be different but all of the adults in school will help 

you to be safe and will take good care of you while you get used to this. We will make 

sure that we introduce all of the changes to you and discuss why we have put these in 

place.  

 

 

You may not have your whole class with you but we are trying to make sure that you 

will be with adults and children that you know.  

 



When arriving at school you will need to follow the one way system from the main 
ƎŀǘŜ ƻƴ {ǘΦ aŀǊƎŀǊŜǘΩǎΦ  ¢ƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ǎƛƎƴǎ ŀƴŘ ŀǊǊƻǿǎ ŀƭƻƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ȅƻǳ ƪŜŜǇ 

spaced out. 



Follow the one way 
system to your 

normal classroom 
entrance. Make sure 
you read the signs 


